
From: Faye Mogensen <  

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 7:55 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Proposed Bylaw 129 

 

 

Dear Trustees Evans and Falck, 

 

I am writing with respect to the proposed bylaw changes, described in bylaw #129.  

 

I am opposed to the changes proposed in Bylaw #129. 

Most South Pender residents were attracted to here because of the peaceful and idyllic setting - a 

result of the protection the Islands Trust has offered. Let’s continue to keep our home island rural 

and green. Maintaining modest house sizes and space between them will help achieve this goal.  

 

Faye Mogensen 

 


